New Business Attachment

In order to be sure we give proper time and discussion to any and all items brought before the Board of Directors, I would like to ask that the board be given proper notice and background information.  That way we will be able to fully discuss the new business and have at least some knowledge and background of the issue.  I realize that sometimes we don’t have questions prior to the meeting but if possible it would be helpful and allow for a complete discussion.

